
 

04/03/24 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

On Wednesday 10th April and Thursday 11th April, we will be hosting Parents’ Evenings 

for Year 6.  This is slightly earlier than for the rest of school due to SATs which are 

imminent.   

 

We appreciate some of our families may be celebrating Eid on Wednesday 10th in which case 

the appointment should be booked for Thursday 11th . 

 

This is an important opportunity to receive information about your child’s progress and we 

are looking forward to meeting with all Parents/Carers. The meetings will be held at school.   

 

Please book your preferred time slot with the teacher that your child has for morning 

registration. 

 

The children who access Blossom Every morning will have their Parents’ Evenings later.  

Families will receive a separate notification sharing when the online booking system (on 

School Ping) is ‘Live’. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind Regards 

Ms Z Adam 

(Head Teacher) 


